
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

From:  Dario Pirotta  
Director, MATSEC Support Unit 

To:  Heads of Colllege Network, College Principals, Heads of School 
 
Subject: Examinations Access Arrangement – Reader Pen 

Date:  26th April 2021 

 

The MATSEC Examinations Board is aware that students who have been granted the examination access 

arrangement of a reader pen for the SEC VET assessment may not yet be in possession of a reader pen. In such cases, 

a human reader maybe provided to these students.  Schools may wish to contact the Examinations Department to 

make arrangements for the provision of a human reader during VET assessments. 



 

 

  

 

 


